
 

 

 

  

 

Request for Information 

Cashless Catering Solution 

Ref: GTS/RFI/1002 

 

11th May 2022 

 
 
The Department of Education, Sport and Culture (DESC), Isle of Man Government, wishes to explore the 
market to refine the requirements for the provision and installation of a cashless catering solution at the 
Isle of Man secondary schools and college.  
 

The service is required mainly for ordering items off the dinner menu; however, the use could be extended 

to include purchasing uniforms, paying for trips and more. DESC is also interested in obtaining information 

on other functions incorporated into cashless catering software to investigate the possible consolidation of 

services such as online payments and authentication for printing, access and staff time and attendance. 

Further detail available when registered. 

In order to participate in this Request for Information, your organisation must be registered on the Isle of 
Man Government’s Procurement Portal. If you have not previously registered, please visit https://in-
tendhost.co.uk/iomg/aspx/Home and select ‘Register’ from the menu on the right hand side of the Home 
Page.  
 
Once you have registered your organisation you should select this Quick Quote from the list of ‘Current 
Tenders’ and ‘View Details’ then click ‘Express an Interest’ at the bottom of the page.  Once you have 
expressed an interest a new tab called ‘Quote Documents’ will become available where you can download all 
the necessary information. If you choose to proceed, please select ‘Opt In’ and a new section will appear for 
you to upload your completed return documents. 
 
If you decide not to proceed please click ‘Opt Out’ and select a reason for not proceeding. 
 
Should you have any difficulty in using the website or registering your interest in this way, please e-mail 
procurement@gov.im  
 
The Request for Information will remain available on the Portal for Expressions of Interest until noon on 
Wednesday 25th May 2022. 
Responses must be submitted through the above Portal by noon Wednesday 1st June 2022. 
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